323 Prospect
Cwgtonna, Minnesota 55060
Cetober 27, 1965

Governor Kerl F. Rolvaag
“Executive Cffice

State Capitol

St. Paul, Minnesotd

Dear Governor Rolvaags

During the past week I hate given much thought te your kind
letter of Getober 19 reappointing me bto the Human Rights
Cormission, and I have decided thet in view of the fact

that I shell be involved increasingly in political party
activity during the coming year it would not be fitting

that I should it on e cemmission whose function necessarily
must be nonpartisane

I therefore submit to you my resignation fraathe Humen Rights
Conmuissione : '

Sincerely yours,

Mra. John Hommel
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